
 
 

Dear parents / carers, 
I am writing to you at the end of another busy and productive term. Our digital newsletter outlines 
the many brilliant achievements of our wonderful community this term. In this letter I have some 
important updates regarding the uniform consultation that I know you will be keen for me to 
share.   
 
Uniform Consultation:  
Following a review of school uniform we are taking the following actions in relation to school 
uniform: 

 We will continue to use DP sports – 98% of families surveyed told us this is really important 

 The new uniform & amended PE kit overall is cheaper than the current uniform. 

 The new uniform & amended PE kit is smarter than the current uniform 

 The new uniform is made from sustainable materials 

 Our new logo clearly communicates our values and expectations 

When will the uniform changes take place? 

 From Sept 24/25 Yr 7 students (current Yr6 students) will wear the new updated school 
uniform.  

 All other year groups can continue to wear the current uniform if they prefer. Families will 
be able buy the current uniform from DP sports until the current stock is sold. 

 The first new House tie will be supplied to all families for free in September 

Key changes to the uniform:  
After half term we will be sending a uniform brochure to families which shows the key changes 
along with a cost comparison. Further information to follow on this. 
 
Finally, I would like to take the opportunity to wish you all a safe, happy and restful half term 
break. We look forward to seeing you all again at 8.40am on Monday 26th Feb. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 

 

Heidi  Thurland 

Headteacher at Congleton High School 

School Newsletter Link: https://sway.cloud.microsoft/78PGHVFcQQNzgku4?ref=Link 

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/78PGHVFcQQNzgku4?ref=Link

